
 

Becky Petersen 
rpetersen@mcls.lib.wi.us 

920-553-6257 x 2 

Join the “Field Trip” 
to the McMillan 

Memorial Library in 
Wisconsin Rapids to 
tour the library and 
observe the unique, 
new way they have 
restructured their 
shelving arrange-
ments. More info 
on shelving can be 
found at: The trav-
elling van will leave 
from the MCLS of-
fice at 7:00am.  We 
plan to tour the li-
brary, grab some 
lunch, and then 

head back to MCLS. 

Field Trip to: 
McMillan Memorial  

Library 
Wisconsin Rapids 

Friday, March 4th, 2011 

If you are interested in 
attending the field trip, 

Please RSVP via phone or 
email to Becky Petersen no 

later than February  18, 

For more information about McMillan Memorial’s shelving system, go to:   
http://www.mcmillanlibrary.org/programs/powershelving.pdf. 


